
Parks & Recreation 

8/17/22 

Town Board Meeting 
 

 

RECREATION 

 Soccer camp finished two weeks ago with one of our biggest groups yet. Almost 300 

kids. Thanks to our coaches for making that possible. 

 Staff has worked to fix bridge on the trails. 

 Our Fall youth football season started August 1st.  All three teams (Flag, Junior tackle, 

Senior tackle) are looking to have another successful season.  First game is away August 

28th. 

 Fall Soccer registrations are beginning to fill up. Start date September 8th.  

 

PARKS 

 Park staff worked hard to get the park ready for the fundraiser last week. 

 The marina wall project/walkway has been finished. 

 Additional signage has been posted at Salt Point to help keep people out during restricted 

hours. We also installed motion sensor lights at the entrance. 

 Tompkins County Sherriff’s are still investigating the theft that happened at the park late 

last month.  


